All Saints' C.E. Primary School



Furlong Close, Alrewas Burton-on-Trent, Staffordshire, DE13 7EF. Telephone 01283 790174 Fax 01283 792853. Email headteacher@allsaints-alrewas.staffs.sch.uk

Governor Newsletter July 2016

STAFFING FOR SEPTEMBER

At our recent full governing body meeting it was agreed to appoint Ms Golden as Acting Head Teacher. We have also appointed Mrs Brockington as Assistant Head Teacher to work alongside Mrs Mc Carthy, our current Assistant Head Teacher. Recruitment for a permanent Head Teacher will resume next term. Please see the main newsletter for a full staffing list for September 2016.

Mrs Susan Durrant

GANGSTA GRANNY

I was very pleased to be asked to go on the trip with KS1. We all went to the theatre to see Gangsta Granny. The children were very excited, particularly about going on the coach! We all had a great time and the children were very well-behaved; it was a pleasure to be out with them. I would like to thank Mrs Lewis, staff and parent helpers for their hard work in organising the trip.

Mrs Jean Simpson Non-teaching staff governor